
 

 
 
September 22, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Friends:   
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking 
part in the 39th World Religions Conference, being held at the 
University of Waterloo. 
 
This event provides a platform to explore the teachings and 
practices of different faiths and philosophies. I am sure that this year’s theme, “How 
to Establish a Just Society,” will stimulate a great deal of enlightening, respectful and 
thought-provoking dialogue. 
 
I would like to thank everyone in attendance for their commitment to fostering 
peace, tolerance and understanding amongst individuals of diverse faiths and 
backgrounds. I would also like to thank the Ahmadiyya Muslim Jama`at of Canada 
for their hard work in ensuring a rewarding experience for delegates. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable and productive gathering. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 


